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KENYA PERMANENT MISSION TO UN-HABITAT

COUNTRY STATEMENT: RETIREMENT ANNOUNCEMENT OF MR. CHRIS
MENSAH, SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE UN HABITAT GOVERNANCE
BODIES

On behalf of the Government of Kenya, we extend our heartfelt appredation
and deepes gratitude to Mr. Chris Mensah for his exceptional service and
dedication asthe Secretary General of the Governance Bodies at UN Habitat.

Mr. Mensah's tenure has been marked by exemplary leadership and unwavering
commitment to the misson of UN Habitat. His outsanding contributions in
handling complex issues related to privileges and immunities have been
invaluable, particularly in his role as the principal liaison between UN Habitat
and Kenya, the host country.

We acknowledge and celebrate Mr. Mensah's remarkable service and the postive
impact of hiswork. Hiscommitment to enauring the well-being and operational
effidency of the UN Habitat community in Kenya has been exemplary. He has
fogered an environment of collaboration, innovation, and inclugvity, enauring
that the voices of all sakeholdersare heard and valued.

As Mr. Mensah embarks on his well-deserved retirement, we extend our best
wishes for his future endeavors His legacy will undoubtedly leave a lasting
impact, and we are confident that his wisdom and experience will continue to

benefit the broader community.

Thank you, Mr. Mensah, for your remarkable contributions and tireless efforts
It hasbeen a privilege to work alongsde you, and we look forward to continuing
the grong partnership between Kenya and UN Habitat in the yearsto come.

Thank You Chair
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